Nantwich
Cheshire
CWS5 5AH

09-October-2009

Ref: - Application to vary the Premises License, The Union Vaults,
Nantwich.

Dear Sir/Madam

We are writing to object in the strongest possible terms, to the proposed
change to the Premises License, at the Union Vaults pub, Nantwich.

This proposed change, would allow the clients of the Union Vaults, to
remain in the Beer Garden area after 23.30.

Since this Beer Garden is located in such close proximity to our Bedroom

- we already suffer with sleep depravation, from the noise of
clients using the Beer Garden up to 23.30, the Landlord Mark Garrett
appears to have no control over the swearing, shouting & singing by clients
in this area, and he has recently installed a large Plasma Television in the
Beer Garden which has exacerbated this situation.

Mr. Garrett shows absolutely no concern, for the local residents of
Nantwich, with regard to the noise escaping from the front & Rear of his
premises from the Disco.

We believe, that any increase in the allowed time for this area to be cleared
of clients, would be further detrimental to our health & Quality of life.

Yours Truly



